3.

DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(b)

Christchurch-Little River Cycleway Proposal

On behalf of the Cycle Working Group the following representatives will be in attendance to give
the Board an update on the Christchurch to Little River Cycleway/Walkway.

Councillor Diana Shand (Chairperson of the Working Group), Victoria Lawson (CCC Cycle
Advocate), and Craig Mason (ECan Senior Resource Management Planner).

An information pamphlet has been circulated separately to Board members.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


